ADOPTED BUDGET RECOMMENDATION

Refer Budget Memo 196 to the Public Safety Committee and the Budget and Finance
Committee and instruct the Police Department to report with a plan to reopen closed jails.
The report should discuss the feasibility of using pay-to-stay to reduce the General Fund
impact of reopening closed jails.

(Pursuant to adoption of the Mayor’s 2019-20 Budget on May 28, 2019)



